
Glen Crest PTC Meeting Minutes 
September 13, 2017 7:00 PM !

Attendees:  Greg Smaistrla, Kristin Louapre, Carol Marshall, Christie McGuinn, Cherie 
Michelon, John Batiste, Heather Sebahar 

!
Absent: Kim Price, Kishore Bobba 

!
Teacher Liaison (Carol Marshall): !

➢ Thank you to the PTC for clothing items to raffle off 

➢ Teachers thank the PTC for the BBQ 

➢ Pumpkin Run is October 22nd. Mr. Topple will organize. 

➢ Mrs. Egerton thanks everyone for copying 

➢ Leonardo DaVinci will take place September 29.  

➢ Request for wish list items !!
Principal’s Report: !

➢ Welcome back and thank you to Kishore Bobba for taking over as President of the PTC. 

➢ A big thank you to the PTC for the annual family BBQ.  It was a great turn out and it 

seemed like people really enjoyed the event. 

➢ The year has begun smoothly and the kids are into routines now.  It’s hard to believe 

but we are half-way through the first trimester the last week in September. 

➢ Please encourage parents to utilize the district website and Glen Crest page to find 

information.  We are making a strong effort to make sure dates are on the calendar 

and that information is kept up to date. !
➢ Google classroom emails were sent out.   

o Reminder -google classroom emails will only contain homework assignment 

announcements.  PowerSchool should be used to check grades and monitor 

missing assignments.  If anyone needs help accessing either of these resources, 

please refer them to the main office. !
➢ We are looking for an additional parent representative for our School Improvement 

Team.  The team meets monthly at 7:15, typically on a Wednesday morning.  Jen 



Brzezinski has agreed to return.  We need at least one more parent, typically a PTC 

board member.  If none of the board members can do it, they can ask someone else.  

Anyone interested should let Mrs. Price know ASAP.  The parent perspective is very 

important on this team. 

  !
President’s Report (Greg Smaistrla, interim) !!

➢ School Fundraiser - illuminated sign to replace current sign in front of school !
o Permitting needed. Will check with the Village of Glen Ellyn 
o PTC approval of fundraiser goal !

➢ BBQ & ice cream social had a great turnout 
  !
Vice-President’s Report 

➢ Halloween  

o Two chairwomen; gathering volunteers 

➢ 8th grade dance lessons. 25-26 kids signed up. Parent volunteers needed. Snacks 
needed. 

➢ Parent helpers needed for more copying 

➢ Parent helpers needed for the health screenings in October & November 

➢ Book fair - December 2nd & 3rd 

o Will ask Rose O’Connell if any volunteers are needed 

➢ 8th grade PSAT - October 14 

!
Treasurer’s Report:   

➢ Parkview still owes $100 for Amazing Race 

➢ Glitch in system for Info Snap. PTC fees were not submitted correctly for possibly 40 
families. 

➢ Accountant paid for filing taxes from last fiscal school year 

➢ Restaurant nights to come back? 

➢ Amazon Smile & Target Red card raise money for PTC. See link on the PTC website 



Parent liaisons (Cherie Michelon) 

➢ Winter social - February 9th, 2018. Winter Olympic theme 

o First time being held in the afternoon immediately after school. 

▪ 2 hours in length 

▪ Games/activities in hallways 

▪ Photo booth; place in Spartan Hall  

▪ Mr. Batiste will go over rules with all kids beforehand 

▪ Parent volunteers needed  

!!
Old Business: !

➢ None !
New Business: !

➢ None !
Meeting was adjourned at  8:00 PM 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kristin Louapre


